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Mr Tarnjit Chahal
Roads and Maritime Services
27-29 Argyle Street
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2150

4/10/2019

Dear Mr Chahal

 WestConnex M4-M5 Link-Mod-2 (SSI-7485-Mod-2)
Response to Submissions

I refer to the recent exhibition for the M4-M5 Link WestConnex Mod 2 – The Crescent overpass and
active transport links (SSI-7485-Mod-2). The Department received 1208 submissions to the
proposal and requests that you provide a Response to Submissions that addresses the issues
identified in the submissions from members of the public, interest groups and public authorities. 

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Monday 2 December 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested
information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe
detailing the provision of this information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Fadi Shakir, who can be reached on 02 9274 6277/ at
fadi.shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely, 

Glenn Snow
Director

Transport Assessments
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